
 
  

The Town and Country Planning (Development Management 
Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 2013 

Regulation 7(2)(b) 

PRE-APPLICATION CONSULTATION PUBLIC EVENTS 

Proposal: Redevelopment of Riverside Stadium and Pitches  

Site Location: Riverside Stadium & Pitches, Bute Drive, Perth, PH1 
3BG 
  
Two Public Meetings are being held for the purposes of 
community consultation for this possible development proposal. 

These events will take place on 1 April 2025 and 15 April 2025 
between the hours of 7-9pm and will be held at Jeanfield Swifts 
Football Club, Riverside Stadium, Bute Drive, Perth, PH1 3BG. 

Further information relating to this proposal may be obtained from the prospective 
developer, Jeanfield Swifts Community FC, at https://www.riverside25.info 
  
You are able to make comment on the proposals directly to the developer at this 
stage, either at the above events and/or in writing to Jeanfield Swifts Community 
FC, Riverside Stadium, Bute Drive, Perth, PH1 3BG, by email to 
riverside25@jeanfieldswifts.co.uk, or via the contact form at 
https://www.riverside25.info. These comments must be submitted no later than 22 
April 2025. 

Please note that all comments must be sent to the developer to the contact details 
stated above and NOT to Perth and Kinross Council. There will be an opportunity 
to make representations to the Council as and when a formal planning application 
for the proposal is submitted. 

Iwan Davies 
  

On behalf of Jeanfield Swifts Community FC. 
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